From: florence --

Sent: Monday, May 11, 2020 6:12 PM

To: Clerks Richmondhill < clerks@richmondhill.ca>

Subject: STOP THE 41 STOREY KDA PLAN AT YONGE/BERNARD

!

CAUTION: This email is from an external source. Please do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender.

Hi,

I am a resident in Richmond Hill at Yonge/Gamble area for almost 10 years, seeing too many new developments in the period.

I am strongly AGAINST the 41 storey KDA plan at Yonge/Bernard, as this will bring great burden to our already crowded community including transport, public facility like library, community center, public school system, etc.

The city is not ready to accomodate so many new residents with the existing facilities. NO WAY!

Florence